[bookmark: _GoBack]THE MINISTRY OF LOST & FOUND NEEDS YOU!
Opportunity to volunteer at a fabulous event at Manchester Central library.

Do you delight in the unexpected? Do you want to help other people learn new things? Do you want to improve your confidence levels? Do you like making events run smoothly? Do you enjoy working with children and families?

Then the mysterious Ministry needs you!

The Ministry of Lost & Found is a family, friendly afternoon of exploration, fun and laughter taking place at Manchester Central Library on Saturday 23rd June. Suitable for intrepid explorers only, families will pick up a map from the lost and found office and get lost on a quest around Central Library.  There’ll be all sorts of weird and wonderful characters to meet, and everything from juggling, giant maps and story time, to hide and seek, a treasure hunt and tiny insects. 

We are looking for a pool of 25 volunteers to help at the event. Volunteers will help visitors navigate around the library building and help explain the games and activities on offer so that visitors make the most of the day.

To be involved, you’ll need to be available on Saturday 23rd June between 10am and 6pm, as well as for a volunteer briefing on Monday 18th June, 6-8pm, or Wednesday 20th June, 5-7pm, at Central Library. 

You will be supplied with a Ministry t-shirt as uniform to wear over your usual clothes. 

What will you do as a volunteer?
These are the types of things you might help with…
· Standing by the front door to welcome people and direct them
· Handing out brochures / maps for the day
· Explaining what’s going on to passers-by 
· Encouraging people to have a go at the activities
· Assisting an artist with their equipment and set up of the space
· Handing out musical instruments and craft supplies, and helping collect them back in 
· Encouraging people to take selfies and post to social media with #TheMinistryofLostAndFound
· Helping move people around to the next activity if there is a queue
· Keeping the spaces tidy and trip hazard free

Lunch will be provided. 

Interested? 
If you are interested in taking part, please email yemi@z-arts.org by Monday 11th June, thank you.  Read more about the event on the Library Live web-site, here.




  




